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26 August 2019  

  

Re: De-trunking a Strategic Highway.  

  

I write to you on behalf of Chideock Parish Council hoping for some clarification on the process of de-
trunking a Strategic Highway.  
  

The Parish of Chideock, Dorset, sits astride the A35 trunk road and the local community is well aware of the 
associated problems including road safety; noise; traffic vibration; air pollution, congestion; village 
severance etc.  
  

As a means of alleviating these problems the Village has expressed an interest in the possibility of the A35 
being “de-trunked” either just locally to Chideock, or for a much longer stretch from Dorchester to Honiton. 
Will you, therefore, please provide us with a simple explanation of the process for de-trunking a Strategic 
Highway and your opinion upon the feasibility of any such proposal being implemented for the A35, either 
just locally to our village or for a longer stretch of the road.  
  

  

I look forward to hearing from you in due course.  
  

Yours sincerely  
  

  

Sal Robinson (Miss), Chideock Parish Clerk   

  

 

To:   Matt Prosser, Dorset Council Chief Executive  

John Hellgren, Dorset Council Executive Director of Place  

Rt Hon Grant Shapps MP, Secretary of State for Transport  

Jim O’Sullivan, Chief Executive of Highways England  

Andy Roberts, Route Manager, South West Operations, Highways England  

  

Cc:  Sir Oliver Letwin MP  

  Simon Christopher, Dorset Councillor for Marshwood Vale Ward  

 



 



 


